
 

 
OHIO FAIR PLAN UNDERWRITING ASSOCIATION 

BULLETIN #8– NOV 1, 2007 

OHIO FAIR PLAN UNDERWRITING GUIDELINE REVISION 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Ohio FAIR Plan (OFP) has recently made changes to its Underwriting Guidelines. 
These changes include updated form references and wording modifications to provide 
Guideline users a clearer understanding of OFP eligibility and offerings.  

For your review and reference, a copy of the revised Underwriting Guidelines has been 
attached. This information is also available at OFP ’s website www.ohiofairplan.com. 
Please take a few minutes to review this document so you can be prepared to provide 
assistance to customers when coverage through the Ohio FAIR Plan is needed. 

As always, if you have any questions or comments, please contact OFP at 614-839-6446 
or 800-282-1772. 
 

 


